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March 12, 2024 
 
Dear Fourth District Members: 
 
 As we begin to enjoy longer days and gear up for spring, I want to take 
this opportunity to personally invite you to attend the Saratoga Dental      
Congress,  May 23rd & 24th at the Saratoga City Center.  Our annual     
meeting is the perfect place to connect with other members, pick up some 
great CE hours and have the opportunity to visit with dental exhibitors.  
  
 I am encouraging everyone to attend your Fourth District meeting.  
Whether you attend annually or this is your first time…or the first time in a 
while, the SDC has something for you.  Thursday we host Dr. Uche Odiatu 
and Dr. Daniel Pompa - and Friday Dr. Richard Lipscomb will be speaking as 
well as legal updates with Esq. Fran Ciardullo & Margaret Surowka, all lead-
ers in the profession and known nationally for their engaging information.  
CPR is also offered both Thursday and Friday.  
 
 Established members, grab an associate or new dentist and show up…
show our newer peers what community looks like – and the benefits of     
coming back together as a group and supporting the Fourth District.  I have 
arranged a discount at the Saratoga Hilton if you are interested in an       
overnight option.  
 
 The Fourth District’s annual Business Meeting will be conducted on 
Thursday at the conclusion of the morning session.  This meeting is open to 
every member.  Come celebrate dentistry, whether generalist or specialist, 
and show your support for our dental community.  I look forward to seeing 
you in May.   
 

     John 

John Milza, D.D.S. 
Queensbury, NY 
President Fourth District Dental Society 


